
21st  November 2017 

Dates for your diary 

 

Wednesday 22nd November and Thursday 

23rd November  

Parent—Teacher Consultations 

 

Friday 24th November 

Year 1 trip to Epping Forest Visitor Centre 

PTA meeting—09.00am 

 

Friday 1st December 

Year 1 Diwali assembly—3.00pm 

 

Friday 8th December 

Family reading morning—08.30am 

 

Wednesday 13th December 

Aladdin Pantomime 

 

 

 Newsletter 

Spare/old clothes 

Sometimes in school, children have accidents 

and we need to change them into clean, dry 

clothes.  We would appreciate any donations of 

girls/boys pants, girls skirts, boys trousers, girls 

socks/tights and boys socks. 

Thank you! 

Remembrance day 

On Friday 10th November, we wore an item of red 

clothing to commemorate Remembrance Day. 

Children in Need 

On Friday 17th November, we wore an item of spotty 

clothing to raise money for Children in Need. 

So far, we have raised £44.67. Thank 

you for your generous donations. 
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Reception 

This week, we have been reading The Gingerbread Man. We have looked at the differ-

ent characters and written about them. We even made our own gingerbread men.! 

 

 

 

Darwin class thoroughly enjoyed their first trip to Grow Wild in Lloyd Park.  They ex-

plored, experienced the huge slide, played in tunnels, climbed up blocks and 

jumped off, went on swings, and played with water and clay. 

Thank you very much to the parents/carers who gave up their time to accompany 

the children on this trip.  Your support is very much appreciated and valued.  With-

out your support, these trips would not be able to go ahead. 
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Year 2 

This week, in Hawking Class, we acted out 

the story of 'Where the Wild Things Are' by 

Maurice Sendak. The children came up 

with brilliant actions to demonstrate the 

different characters and scenes and had 

great fun while doing it. Budding super-

stars in the making! 

Year 1 

During Science this week, we 

have been looking at different 

animals in our environment. 

We went outside into the play-

ground and made a tally chart of 

all the animals we could see. 

 

Attendance Matters! 

Too many absences, excused or unex-

cused can keep students from succeed-

ing in school and in life. Come to school 

every day 

 

Our school nurse drop in sessions will be on the 

following days at 09.30am: 

Tuesday 28th November 2017 

Tuesday 16th January 2018 

Tuesday 20th March 2018 

Tuesday 8th May 2018 

Tuesday 11th July 2018 

 

Y2 Head Boy and Head Girl 

Thank you for supporting the Head Boy and Head Girl 

applications. We are very impressed with the high level 

of persuasive writing and will be holding an election and 

interviews this week. 

Good luck everyone! 

We will be announcing WPA’s first Head Boy and Head 

Girl shortly. 

WPA PTA 

Please come along and meet with the other parents and 

carers at 9.00am on Friday 24th November and find out 

how you can help make Christmas a wonderful time for 

WPA pupils. 


